
(612) 861-7121  = office@berealutheran.org
www.berealutheran.org =Pastor’s Twitter: Catechism1529

Before & After Care Program:
(612) 861-7122 =beforeandaftercare@berealutheran.org

THIS WEEK’S CALENDAR
Sunday, February 17 - Lord’s Supper
8:30 am  Worship
9:40 am Education Hour

- Bible Class, Sun Sch, Conf Class
10:45 am Worship 
12:30-2:30 pm Light Restoration
3:30 pm Girl Scouts

Monday, February 18
9:00 am  Staff Meeting
10:00 am LWML Cards
Meals on Wheels

Tuesday, February 19
6:00 pm A.A.
7:00 pm Men’s Bible Study

- Pastor’s Garage
Meals on Wheels

Wednesday, February 20
8:00 am Prayer Breakfast

- Baker’s Sq., 98th & Lyn.
6:00 pm A.C.A.
6:00 pm Contemporary Rehearsal
7:00 pm Senior Choir
Meals on Wheels
Best Practices Seminar, Phnx., AZ

- Through Sat.

Sunday
Worship 
Bulletin

with

If you would like to place an announcement in the Beacon, please give it to the office 
in writing (note or to office email), by noon Tuesday for the upcoming Sunday.

VISITORS:

Check out our website, 

www.berealutheran.org for 

more information about Berea.

Copies of the February

Eager Berean newsletter 

are also available at the 

information rack in the narthex.

Thursday, February 21
10:00 am Bible Class
10:00 am Newsletter Crew
6:00 pm Church Council
7:00 pm Prayer Service
Meals on Wheels

Friday, February 22
9:30-11:30 am  RB-MOPS
6-7:00 pm Light Rest Bible Study

- Conference Room
Meals on Wheels

Sunday, February 24
8:30 am  Worship
9:40 am Education Hour

- Bible Class, Sun Sch, Conf Class
10:45 am Worship V 
12:00 pm Youth Event
12:30-2:30 pm Light Rest

MUSIC
Paul Cordes, Music Director

Kerry Murphy, Choir Director
Penny Voxland, Music Assistant

YOUR BEREA STAFF

Rev. Dr. Kevin Tiaden, Pastor

OFFICE
Allen Petersen, Parish Administrator

HaeKyung Thompson, 
Community Outreach Coordinator

BUILDING
Shawn Donnelly, Custodian

7538 Emerson Ave S.
Richfield, MN  55423  

V- On the 2nd and 4th Sundays at 10:45am, we offer a 
contemporary worship service.

YOUTH & FAMILY MINISTRY DIRECTOR
Paige Fladland, DCE

BEFORE & AFTER CARE PROGRAM 
Cheryl Thiele

HaeKyung Thompson
Kathleen Tiaden

CURRENT CONTRIBUTIONS* AND WORSHIP FOR - Feb. 10, 2019 

General Fund $ 4345.00 Thur. 7:00 pm CANCELLED 0

Building Fund $ 265.00 Nursery 6

Endowment Fund $ 0.00 Sunday - 9:30 am 39

Memorial Fund $ 50.00 Sunday - 10:45 am 38

All Other Funds $ 0.00 WEEK TOTAL 83

*Contributions include online giving. See our website for online giving information.

Feb 17, 2019 Maundy Th

8:30 am 10:45 am Thur 2/21

Greeters - Parking Bob & Muriel Trushenski Randy & Barb Lusk

Reader Beth Oebser Christian Weidner

Communion Tim & Darla Schroeder Lacey Wellens

Worship Assistant Bruce Davis Christian Weidner Les Lehrke

Acolytes Tricia Tiaden Tyler Donnelly  

Ushers - Captain Kevin Zook TBD

         - Assistant Jake Murphy

Projectionist / AV Jeff Banks Kevin Zook

Weekend Custodian John Hafner

Feb 24, 2019
8:30 am 10:45 am Thur 2/28

Greeters - Parking Sharon Kimmel Doris Neuenfeldt

Reader Warren Sonday Lauri Kaufman

Communion      -      -

Worship Assistant Dale Zook Steve Opdahl John Hafner

Acolytes Alex Tiaden Syler Gaustad

Ushers - Captain Kevin Zook TBD

         - Assistant Jake Murphy

Projectionist / AV Paul Hickey Joshua Thompson

Weekend Custodian Cheryl Thiele

THIS WEEK'S SERVANTS

NEXT WEEK'S SERVANTS

http://www.berealutheran.org/


ANNOUNCEMENTS

GIRL SCOUT COOKIES
It’s that time again!! Girl Scouts will be here February 24 before, during 
Sunday School and after services, selling their wonderful cookies! Which 
ones have you been craving? Check out our selection next Sunday. Cost will 
be $5.00/box.  Thank you in advance for your support of the Scouts!

PASTOR’S INFO CLASS
If you are interested in becoming a member of Berea, we will be holding an 
8-week information class scheduled to begin some time within the next 
month. Check with Pastor Tiaden for more details.

MAILBOXES IN THE NARTHEX
DON’T FORGET…After church today, to check your mailbox! Who knows 
what goodies might be in there? Latest newsletter? Year-end statements? 
Correspondence from another member? Early in the year/middle of winter 
is a good time to clear out your mailbox and start clean and fresh!

NEW MEMBERS
Please return the information forms that you received in your New Member 
folder to the office at your earliest convenience. We would like to get our 
records updated as early in the new year as possible. Thank you!

PARENTS – NURSERY USE
Just a reminder – If your children use the nursery, please have them pick up 
the toys when they leave. This room is unattended currently so we need 
everyone to help keep it neat and tidy. Thank you!

BIBLE STUDIES AVAILABLE
We invite you to join in on one of our regularly scheduled 
Bible studies that are offered:

Third Tuesday – Men’s Study @7:00pm - Pastor’s Garage (see below)
Thursday’s – Thursday A.M. Study @10:00am – Fellowship Hall
Third Friday – Ladies Bible Study @ 6:00pm – A. Gartland’s home

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY - JOSEPH: CARPENTER OF STEEL
This Tuesday at 7 pm in Pastor’s garage the men’s Bible Study will take 
place. Come and join in as we eat, talk, and share about how God worked 
through an “average joe” in Joseph and the man of steel that he showed 
himself to be. Pastor’s address is 9632 Elliot Ave. S., Bloomington, 
MN. 55420. Just show up and join in with us. 

“Blessed are you who are poor, for yours is the kingdom of God. 
Blessed are you who are hungry now, for you shall be satisfied.”

Luke 6:20-21 
The Beatitudes are largely about emptiness. If you are poor, your pockets are 
empty. If you are hungry, your stomach is empty. If you are mourning, there’s 
an emptiness in your heart that used to be filled with the presence of a loved 

one. Jesus assures us in each case that the Lord will fill our emptiness. That 
assurance gives us peace and courage to follow the Lord faithfully.

Count Your Blessings…a Stewardship Minute

LUTHERAN WOMEN’S 
MISSIONARY LEAGUE

****

LWML Card Corner
Now available:

Birthdays of all kinds

Also…
Remembering Shut-ins 

& Our Prayer Listees: 
Along with our prayers, Thinking of 
You cards are always welcome. Our 
card rack has lots to choose from.

****
Thanks to all donors, crafters, and 

purchasers for your support! All card 
income goes to support LWML mission 

projects in U.S. & abroad.

Thank You!
A huge thank you to the ladies 
who attended the Valentine’s 
Tea! We all had such a great 

time, even when the
weather didn’t cooperate. 

However, all made it here and 
home safely again. Praise God!
And, the event couldn’t have 
gone off as well if we didn’t 

have all the wonderful helpers!
(More about the Tea, with 

some pictures too, to come in 
the March newsletter!)

Lauri and Paige

This Week’s Birthdays
Marion Harris                    2/17
Maureen Nilsen                  2/17
Kathy Reichow 2/21
Samuel Lund                      2/23
Craig Smith                       2/23

May the Lord bless your special day!
(If your birthday is missing, please let the 
office know so we can update our records)  

ON THE LEDGE
It's cold!  Can't afford or have 
any time to escape to somewhere 
warmer?  Escape with a book -
how about some new devotions, 
maybe a mystery or biography, 
see a movie - your choices are 
endless in the Berea library! 


